Circular ref: 034/2024

Dear Members,

CLOSURE OF 1st FLOOR AR<A IN JSAS
CLUBHOUSE FOR UPGRADING AND
RENOVATION

Warmest greetings, members of The Old Frees’ Association!

The Snooker and Games Room on the 1st floor of the JSAS Clubhouse
will be CLOSED from Monday, July 29, 2024, to Monday, Auv~ist 26,
2024, for some much-needed upgrades and renovation.

We kindly ask for your understanding during this brief hiatus. Rest assured,
we are working hard to provide you with an even better facility for your future
enjoyment.

As the main staircase might be blocked due to the renovation works, please
note that access to the Library and Sports Bar counter will still be available
via the spiral staircase by the side of the buiiding.

Thank you for your patience, and we can't wait to welcome you back soon!

For Management Committee
The Old Frees’ Association
24\July 2024

HENRY OOl WAH TENG
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